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March 1, 1986

Mr. Roy A. Mathis, Directors
The Royal Serenaders

79 Rickert Street

Buffalo, New York 14211

Dear Roy:

On behalf of theWlestern New York Council for African Relief, I'd
like to take the opportunity to thank you and the Royal Serenaders for
the fine concert you put on February 9th. The feedback we've received
from the attendants, at the concert , has been over-whelmingly positive.
Everyone throughly enjoyed the performance!

I owe you all a special thanks, because the success of the concert
was not only the result of your splendid singing and excellent accompianists,
but also because you brought in the audience. The only disappointment that
I had of the concert was the lack of effort demonstrated by our own Council
members.

Again, I thank you for the excellent work of the Royal Serenaders.
Please let me know when the next concert will take place -- You have gained
an ardent supporter.
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* Barbara A. Nevergold
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